
September 4, 2003 
 
 
 
Denny Lozner 
Harbor Springs Water Company 
8404 26th Ave NW 
Gig Harbor WA. 98332-7536 
 
Re: Harbor Springs Water Company, Docket No. UW-030850 
 
Mr. Lozner: 
 
On June 3, 2003, Harbor Springs Water Company filed with the Commission, in Docket No. UW-
030850, a request for less than statutory notice to implement metered rate service. 
 
On September 3, 2003, the Commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.  The 
Commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to 
the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 


